
Vernon’s Weekly Newsletter
Friday, November 4, 2022 

Upcoming Events and Calendar Dates

Friday, November 4th
● Teacher Planning Day- No School for students

Monday, November 7th
● Families of Black Students Meeting @ 5:45 in the MPR

Wednesday, November 9th
● Site Council @ 5:45 in the MPR

Friday, November 11th
● Veteran’s Day- No School for students

Monday, November 14th
● K-5 Report Cards sent home

Thursday, November 17th
● Evening Conferences 4-8 PM

Monday/Tuesday, November 21st-22nd
● Parent Teacher Conferences Monday-8AM-8PM
● Parent Teacher Conferences Monday-8AM-4PM

For our younger Owls-Please include a change of clothes in your 
younger child's backpack in case of wet accidents (including milk and 
mud!), especially if you've received loaner clothing in the past.
The Office has a limited amount of clothing for wet accidents and would 
appreciate your laundering and returning clothing items that are 
borrowed for accidents.
Thank You - Vernon Office

Site Council Members Needed

Every school in Oregon is required to have a Site Council to help develop, monitor, and evaluate the 
effectiveness of the school improvement plans. This is a group of teachers, parents, and administrators 
who meet at least quarterly throughout the year to discuss Vernon’s goals and vision. 

 If you are interested in being on our SITE council, please email me. Our next meeting will be November 
9th from 5:45- 7:00. 

The rain has 
arrived. Don’t 
forget to 
send your 
kiddo with a 
coat.



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfNMKt4lnD41D49RhMKsATWWWeQiO9KtM4TRcnK_xWZ5vRFOg/viewform
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0a4bacaa2ca4fc1-20224
https://www.vernonpta.org/maker-fair
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?fs=1&tf=cm&source=mailto&to=vernonmakerfair@gmail.com


Thank you to Retired Oregon Supreme Court Justice for taking the time to visit with our 7th and 
8th graders as well as our Wings Of Freedom student group. Justice Linder was impressed with 
the insightful questions posed by our students! 
Below are a few photos from her visit to Vernon. 



Thank you to Delisse Ortiz and the Las Familias group for putting on the Dia De los Muertos 
event on Tuesday. It was a great turnout, and a wonderful celebration of those we have lost who 
are important to us. Those in attendance were able to enjoy treats, participate in crafts, face 
painting, listen to music, and play games. 


